The Georgetown Law Journal's
55th Annual Review of Criminal Procedure

Summer Research
Assistant Position

The Georgetown Law Journal’s Annual Review of Criminal Procedure (ARCP)
seeks research assistants for summer 2025. The ARCP is one of the leading
authorities on federal criminal procedure and is widely used by federal
prosecutors, public defenders, judges, and pro se litigants in federal prisons.
Research assistants will perform substantive legal research under the
guidance and mentorship of Georgetown Law Journal editors.

Compensation: RAs are paid (many students use ARCP
compensation to supplement funding from GULC's 1L or 2L

public interest grants for a separate internship).
Educational Opportunity: RAs refine important legal
research and writing skills and actively engage with criminal
constitutional law cases.

Flexibility: RAs can set their own work schedule and work 10
hours/week from anywhere with an Internet connection.
Reference: RAs may obtain a reference from the ARCP

Editor-in-Chief upon request.

Qualifications

Self Starter: Strong organizational skills and attention to detalil.
Apply by March 238:

Positions will be filled
on a rolling basis-
please complete the Strong Writer: Ability to synthesize complex legal holdings
application available on into brief and accurate parentheticals.

our website at™: Legal Skills: Ability to distinguish legal holdings from dicta in
bit.ly/ARCPRA

Research: Experience using legal databases including Westlaw
and LexisNexis and strong research skills.

criminal case law.

*this link is case sensitive!

Passion: Interest in criminal procedure, the mission of the
ARCP, and getting resources for defendants without them.

For more information, e-mail glj.arcp@gmail.com
Accommodation requests can be made to glj.arcp@gmail.com by 3/19/25



